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Dear Parents and carers,

I would like you to join me in congratulating Mrs Snelling.

Mrs Snelling will be leaving us at February half term to take up a teaching position at Flying Bull

Academy. Mrs Snelling has been a member of staff for over 20 years and we wish her good luck in

her new adventure.

We have been incredibly lucky to appoint Mrs Webb as the class teacher for Wombat class. Mrs

Webb is already part of the school community as she is currently covering in Zebra class. As a school,

we are aware that the children in Wombat class have had many disruptions since September. With

this in mind, Mrs Snelling will remain in class for the first part of the half term to ensure that the

handover is smooth and problem free. As part of this handover, Mrs Snelling and Miss Webb will be

holding parent meetings after the Christmas break with details to be shared nearer the time.

Have a wonderful Christmas with your family and friends. Take care and stay safe.

Kind regards

Mrs Carlyle
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